Appendix C

Helen Tatchell (CSP - Count:!side Services)

From: Helen Tatchell (CSP - Countryside Services)

Sent: 08 February 2018 11:22

To: 'Annette’

Cc:

Subject: RE: PPPO Restricted Byway 145[part] Liwynhir ,Llanfihangel

From: Helen Tatchell (CSP - Countryside Services}
Sent: 18 January 2018 10:54

To: 'Annette’ [INNEEG
Subject: RE: PPPO Restricted Byway 145[part] Liwynhir Llanfihangel

From: Annette I

Sent: 12 January 2018 11:00

To: Helen Tatchell (CSP - Countryside Services} < :-;_

Subject: PPPO Restricted Byway 145[part] Liwynhir ,Llanfihangel
1



Helen Tatchell
Swyddog Liwybr Cenedlaetho! Glyndwr

Dear Helen . Thank you for the opportunity given to Powys Area Ramblers to look at this proposal . | am so
sorry to be late in responding , but recent weather in Mid-Wales came up to every expectation |

We went on site yesterday and are pleased to confirm that we can support this proposal . We pass
comment on a very boggy patch of the proposed line between points F and G where , within the three
metres proposed distance from the hedgeline , there is a hollow which is now waterfilled . Marsh grass
identifies this area . Will the new definitive line move a little up the slope to accommodate this ?

Also, will the new fieldgate at F be equestrian friendly ?

Please contact me if more information is needed .

Best wishes .

Yours sincerely Annette Prince . Local Footpath Secretary . _ 8 Penymaes Llanfechain
Powys SY22 6XL



